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25 July 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We are all eagerly anticipating our performance at the Opera House in the 2024 Festival of 
Choral Music. This letter is to provide information regarding the city rehearsal that will take 
place on Monday, 29 July 2024.  
 

Further information about the performance itself will be provided closer to the time.  
 
Details of the city rehearsal excursion are as follows:  
 
Date:   Monday, 29 July 2024  
Venue:   Salvation Army Congress Hall  

140 Elizabeth Street, Sydney  
Time:   The bus will be departing Avalon Public School at 8.00am sharp.  
    Students are asked to assemble in the Music Room at 7.45am  
Uniform:   Students are required to dress in full winter school uniform. 
Morning tea:  All choir students are to bring morning tea as there will be a short break  

during rehearsal. 
Lunch:   All choir students are to bring their own lunch. We hope to enjoy lunch  

following the rehearsal in Hyde Park before returning to school. 
Return:   The bus will leave the city at 1.00pm and return in time for the conclusion of  

the school day  
Contact:   Mrs Ginty and Mrs Stitt will be accompanying the students. If for any reason  

you need to contact us, please call the school who will contact Mrs Ginty on  
your behalf. 
 

We look forward to seeing your child at 7.45am in the Music Room on Monday, 29 July 
2024 as we assemble for the 2024 Festival of Choral Music rehearsal in the city.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
Robyn Ginty        Jen Shlager 

Music Teacher       Deputy Principal (Relieving) 
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